
Kelley Ferraro, LLC, is currently investigating claims related to Inferior vena cava filters or IVC Filters.

Our attorneys have extensive experience with drug and medical device litigation.

The Food and Drug Administration (FDA) has issued a warning about

injuries related to IVC Filters manufactured by various companies.

Injuries include: 

Filter migration

Removal surgery

Internal organ perforation

Pulmonary embolism

If you have had an IVC filter implanted for more than 6 months you may be in need of a checkup.

If you or a loved one has had an IVC filter implanted please call the trial lawyers of Kelley Ferraro, LLC, at 216.575.0777 or 888.839.8479.


